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Comments: As a long time resident of the northern black hills, and avid outdoor enthusiast,  I am extremely

opposed to this project.

 

An Environmental Impact Statement is required for building new trails, and trails are a public benefit.   A project

that is this destructive and brings no public value should absolutely require an EIS.

 

The only result of a project like this is increased water pollution, additional dangerous vehicle traffic, and

destruction of the natural environment for private monetary gain.


